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Summer celebrations are in full swing at The Village.
Our residents have been enjoying time with their loved
ones via indoor visits and out-of-facility excursions.
Stories about Memorial Day celebrations and ice
cream trips have flooded our halls, and we're happy to
see our residents socializing and enjoying the
sunshine. While safety remains our priority, we know
how important it is to maintain connections. In addition
to meeting with family and friends, residents have
been spending time together in small group activities.
All activities follow safety protocols and group
rotations. Bingo games, interactive games on the
patio, and Zumba lessons at the Court are in full
effect. Morning devotions have also been well-
attended as we work to care for the mind, body, and
spirit. Pictured: (right): Planting flowers on the patio;
(bottom left) Enjoying outdoor games; (bottom right): 
 Devotions with Pastor Brady.
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Our Mission

Looking for a new primary care
provider? VIP Physician

Services is now open!

Our new healthcare program, VIP Physician
Services, opened in late April 2022.
Physician Services is a family primary care
provider for the Martinsburg community and
beyond. The program is spearheaded by
Mattie Verbit, CRNP. Mattie has worked as a
family nurse practitioner for over 20 years
and is excited to continue caring for local
families. We provide well exams, sick visits,
physicals, chronic care management,
diagnostic testing, medication
management, and more. Our office is
located across the street from The Village
at Morrisons Cove and home visits are
available for qualified patients. 

Interested in our services or learning more?
We're now accepting new patients! To
register or schedule, please contact us at
814-793-1430. 

How about a taste of something
new as well? The Bistro is now
serving their summer menu!
Join us at The Bistro at The Village
Green for our Summer Lunch Bar. Each
week we feature a new specialty.
Fish Fridays are still in effect, featuring
other dinner dishes such as tequila lime
chicken and zucchini lasagna.
This season is the Summer of Sharing
with our homemade Charcuterie Boards. 

        *Boards are offered during Dinner Service only.
         Guests must preorder by noon Thursday or Friday for
         same day dining.

Hours:
Lunch: Wed. - Friday, 11:00AM - 2:00PM
Dinner: Thurs. - Friday, 4:00PM - 7:00PM






Outdoor Seating Available!
814-793-5234



A Million Letters of Hope

Contact Us
The Village continues to work hard to protect our
community and follow recommendations from The
Pennsylvania Department of Health. Zoom visits, 
in-person visitation, and excursions are available for
nursing home residents. General infection control
methods, including wearing face masks, are still in effect
to mitigate potential spread. Disinfection procedures and
screening remain in place. Hand sanitizer is available
throughout the facility. For more information, please call
us at 814-793-2104. Thank you for your understanding
and support.

COVID-19 Updates

villageatmorrisonscove.org



814-793-2104



The Village at Morrisons Cove

The Village continues to work toward providing
holistic care. In light of our mission, we recently
launched our new fundraising initiative, A Million
Letters of Hope. This letter campaign aims to
collect letters with well wishes from the
community, along with a $2.00 donation per letter.
All $2.00 donations go to the Good Samaritan Fund
to help our residents without financial resources.
Letters are collected and distributed to nursing
home residents to brighten their day. The hope is
to collect one million letters to distribute to our
nursing home residents and archive for residents to
enjoy for years to come. To get involved, send a
letter and donation to our address at 429 South
Market Street, Martinsburg, PA 16662 ATTN: Liz.
You can also send electronic messages and find
out more about the campaign by visiting
millionlettersofhope.com. Drawings, well wishes,
and dad jokes are all welcome. 

Volunteering with The Village
Our facility is welcoming back volunteers who wish to spend
time with and give back to those in need. Volunteers are
needed to complete activities with residents; help with small
office duties; help with transportation; and more. To volunteer
with our auxiliary practice, please contact Mike Lightner at 
814-793-2104 x2212. To volunteer with our hospice sector,
please contact Heather Sjolund at 814-793-2104 x 2259.



Keep Up-To-Date!

If you'd like to receive physical

newsletters, please email
efoster@thevmc.org.

Follow us on Facebook at "The
Village at Morrisons Cove" for
new posts and photos.

Keep up with The Village
Green and their upcoming
events on Instagram,
@vgevents.

Thank You For Reading!

The Homespun is a quarterly newsletter.

We anticipate our next edition will be
released in November 2022. Stay

connected by checking out our website,
www.thevillageatmorrisonscove.org,

or by utilizing one of the options below:

https://villageatmorrisonscove.org/

